
Do you need help paying 
for higher education?

Join the office of Senator Tracy Pennycuick & PHEAA for a free

Financial Aid Event
Senator Tracy Pennycuick is pleased to invite parents and students to this important Financial Aid 
informational webinar for students who would like to pursue a higher education. This event will feature 
special guest speakers from the Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency (PHEAA). The webinar 
will provide an overview of the new and changing process to apply for financial aid beginning with the 
2024-25 academic year. The webinar is open to all ages and grades. The presentation is from 6:30 PM to 
7:30 PM with the additional time for a Q & A session.

Tuesday, December 5
6:30 PM

Register Today!

For questions about this event,  
please call Senator Pennycuick’s  
office at 215-541-2388.
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https://pheaa-events500.webex.com/pheaa-events500/onstage/g.php?MTID=e68dfa6104345c286a2ec1a6a1094b961
https://pheaa-events500.webex.com/pheaa-events500/onstage/g.php?MTID=e68dfa6104345c286a2ec1a6a1094b961
http://SenatorPennycuick.com
https://www.facebook.com/RepSonney/



